
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to all citizens of the City of Kingsport, Tennessee, to all persons interested, 
and the public at large that the City of Kingsport Community Development Advisory Committee will 
conduct a Public Hearing during its meeting on September 10, 2021 to provide an opportunity for 
citizens to express views regarding the following: 
 

1. 2022 Annual Action Plan 
2. 2020 Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER).  

 
Activities addressed by the CDBG program must meet at least one of three National Objectives: 

1. Provide benefit to low and moderate income families 
2. Aid in the prevention or elimination of slum and blight 
3. Address community needs having a particular urgency because they pose a serious or immediate 

threat to the health and safety of the general public where no other financial resources are 
available  

 
A draft of the 2020 CAPER Report for fiscal year 2020-2021 will be available on August 9, 2021 at City of 
Kingsport’s Community Development Office located at 415 Broad Street, Kingsport. The draft will also be 
posted the City’s Community Development website at https://www.kingsporttn.gov/city-
services/community-development/.       
 
Interested parties may comment on the 2020 CAPER Report and provide input in planning for the 2022 
Annual Action Plan. The CAPER has a minimum 15-day comment period running from August 9 – 
September 10, 2021. The 2022 Annual Action Plan will have a 30-day comment period running from 
August 9 – September 10, 2021. All comment periods will begin Monday August 9, 2021.  
 
Public Meetings are held throughout the year and comments are welcome throughout the planning 
process. The public is invited to offer comments concerning the proposed use of funds. Written or oral 
comments should be submitted to Jessica McMurray, Community Development Planner, City of 
Kingsport, 415 Broad Street, Kingsport, TN 37660 or (423)224-2877 or by emailing 
JessicaMcMurray@KingsportTN.gov.  
 
If citizens would like to attend the meeting, located at 415 Broad Street, Room 226, Kingsport, City Hall, 
the conference room has a limited physical capacity 10. Once the conference room is full, the public is 
welcome to wait in the lobby until it is their turn to give their public comment.  
 
Citizens that attend are strongly encouraged to practice social distancing and wear their masks during the 
course of the meeting.  
 
All City of Kingsport public meetings are conducted in accessible locations. If you require 
accommodations to participate in this meeting, these may be requested by calling (423) 229-9401, ext. 5 
or by emailing ADAContact@KingsportTN.gov at least 72 hours in advance. Copies of any documents 
used are available in accessible formats upon request. 
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Angie Marshall, Deputy City Recorder 
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